
PUBLIC WAYS SAFETY COMMITTEE 

BOLTON, MA 01740 

May 10, 2017 

Holly Lauer, Mary Ciummo and Leslie Breeze convened our meeting at 7:00pm at the Town Hall. 

Mary will contact Town Secretary, Linda Day regarding on the STOP signs that are to be installed by 

the DPW. One STOP sign is to be installed at the foot of Sargent Road where no sign existed while 

the remaining signs are to replace existing YIELD signs. Linda will then announce the new signs to the 

public.  

In anticipation of our upcoming meeting on June 28th at 10am with the Police Chief, we have 

identified several items for discussion. 

a. Click it or Ticket Program   Status? What’s next? 

b. Complete Streets 

c. Sign replacement 

d. Speed Signs update-time frame for installation 

Agenda for upcoming DPW meeting with Leslie Caisse on Wednesday, May 31st at 10am at DPW Office. 

a. Do we need engineering for crosswalks? Curbcuts? Installation by DPW or outside company? 

b. STOP AHEAD signs. Do we still have any from earlier projects? 

c. Request to remove old and smaller school signs on Main Street at Nashoba Regional High 

School. 

d. Share brochure from Holly regarding outside company for signs. 

e. Speed limit through town center -25mph. 

f. Complete Streets  

Mary will forward Don Lowe our request to drop the speed limit in town center to 25mph. 

Minutes recorded by Leslie Breeze.  Our next meeting will by May 31st with DPW. 

 


